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Road
(2) East Side

Barrasgate Road
(1) West Side

(2) East Side

High Street A.98
(1) South Side-

(2) South Side

(3) North Side

(4) North Side

Hanover Street
(1) North Side

(2) North Side

(3) North Side

(4) South Side

(5) South Side

(6) South Side

Manse Street
(1) West Side

(2) West Side

(3) West Side

(4) West Side

(5) East Side

(6) East Side

(7) East Side

(8) East Side

School Street
(1) West Side

(2) West Side

(3) East Side

(4) East Side

Length of Road Affected
from the junction with High Street
southwards for a distance of 12
yards.

from the junction with High Street
northwards for a distance of 50
yards.
from the junction with High Street
northwards for a distance of 39
yards.

from the junction with Cross Street
eastwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Broad Street
westwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Saltoun
Square westwards for a distance of
12 yards.
from a point 12 yards east of east
side of the junction with Cross
Street westwards to the junction
with Cross Street.

from the Junction with Cross Street
westwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Manse Street
eastwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Manse Street
westwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Manse Street
westwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Manse Street
eastwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Cross Street
westwards for a distance of 12
yards.

from the junction with Hanover
Street northwards for a distance of
12 yards.
from the junction with Hanover
Street southwards for a distance of
15 yards.
from the junction with Mid Street
northwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Mid Street
•southwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Mid Street
southwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Mid Street
northwards for a di stance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Hanover
Street southwards for a distance of
12 yards.
from the junction with Hanover
Street northwards for a distance of
12 yards.

from the junction
northwards for a
yards.
from the junction
southwards for a
yards.
from the junction
southwards for a
yards.
from the junction
northwards for a
yards.

with Mid Street
distance of 12

with Mid Street
distance of 12

with Mid Street
distance of 12

with Mid Street
distance of 12

Road
Mid Street

(1) North Side

(2) North Side

(3) North Side

(4) North Side

(5) North Side

(6) North Side

(7) North Side

(8) South Side

(9) South Side

(10) South Side

(11) South Side

(12) South Side

(13) South Side

(14) South Side

Frithside Street
(1) North Side

(2) North Side

(3) North Side

(4) South Side

(5) South Side

(6) South Side

(7) North Side

(8) South Side

Love Lane
(1) North Side

(2) North Side

(3) South Side

(4) South Side

Commerce Street
(1) North Side

Length of Road Affected

from the junction with School Street
westwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with School Street
ea stwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Manse Street
westwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Manse Street
eastwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Cross Street
we stwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Cross Street
eastwards for a di stance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Broad Street
we stwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Broad Street
westwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Cross Street
eastwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Cross Street
westwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Manse Street
eastwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Manse Street
westwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with School Street
eastwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with School Street
westwards for a distance of 12
yards.

from the junction with Cross Street
westwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Cross Street
eastwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Broad Street
westwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Broad Street
westwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Cross Street
ea stwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Cross Street
westwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Broad Street
ea stwards for a di stance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Broad Street
eastwards for a distance of 12
yards.

from the junction with Cross Street
eastwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Broad Street
westwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Broad Street
westwards for a distance of 12
yards.
from the junction with Cross Street
eastwards for a distance of 12
yards.

from the junction with Cross Street
westwards for a distance of 12
yards.


